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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                             Friday 27th March  

 

This term has certainly flown by and I am very grateful to the; children, staff, families and wider 

community who have made me feel so very welcome over the past three months.  

 

On Monday, we shared an assembly with Mrs Roberts, who is going to run 

the London Marathon in April. As a school, we have decided to support her 

charity, JDRF, which is raising money for Type 1 diabetes, and the children 

have brought home information and sponsorship forms this week.  

 

On Tuesday, our Year 3 and 4 children sang beautifully in St. Alban’s 

Church, they told the Easter story and shared prayers with their families 

and friends. Thank you to Father Lameck and Mrs Morgan, our Vice Chair 

of Governors, for supporting this.  

 

Today, I am delighted to share with you that we appointed Miss Comish as a permanent deputy.  I 

know you will be all thrilled to hear this, as she has been instrumental in moving the school forwards. 

Miss Comish will retain the same role, teaching Year 6, for the rest of this academic year, but will 

continue to work with myself and the whole school staff on improvements, support and projects 

across the school.  

 

We also said goodbye to Mr Milne today - there were huge cheers as he ‘high fived’ the whole school. 

Mr Milne has worked with so many of our children and I know they will treasure some very happy 

memories of lessons, trips and residentials with him.  

 

 

Exciting news… We’ve had lots of visits shown on our bird camera this week- 

there is definitely some interest in nest building! We will post some pictures on 

Instagram, if anything happens over the holidays.   

 

 Adopt a tree - We have already had lots of interest in ‘adopting’ a tree to be 

planted in our new orchard.  15 trees have been adopted already- we would love to fund 30 if possible. 

Families, who decide to do this, will be given the opportunity to take part in planting and we will place 

a tag on each tree to show who planted it (or who it was planted for). The cost of sponsoring a tree 

will be £30, payable on ParentPay.  

  

Don’t forget: 

• PTFA AGM - Wednesday 24th April at 8pm at Sportsman’s Arms, Tattenhall 

• St Alban’s Church service 10.30am -Easter Sunday- with an egg hunt afterwards.  

 

Have a wonderful Easter with your families,       

Mrs Bolton 
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